
  

 

 

 

April showers bring May 

flowers, or so the saying goes!  As 

the snow slowly begins to melt, 

looking forward to warmer 

temperatures and sunshine we 

would like to again update our 

residents with some of the 

happenings and reminders for our 

community.  We hope you enjoy 

this edition of “The Scoop” and are 

always open to additional ideas for 

the newsletter. 

 

LANFDILL HOURS 

With the calendar turning to April, 

so has our landfill hours.  Effective 

hours are now: 

Tuesday & Thursday 

4:00 pm to 8:00 p.m. 

Saturday 

9:00 am to 4:00 p.m. 

HISTORY BOOKS 

Did you know that there are still 

both volumes of the history book 

available for sale?  If you would 

like to get yourself or someone 

else one, we have them available at 

the Town Office.  The cost for a 

set is $25 or an individual book is 

$15. 

FLORAL PLANTERS 

The floral planter 

program will 

once again be a 

part of our 

beautification plans for 2018.   

 

 

 

 

All planters are uniform in size and 

will have a sign depicting the 

sponsor and/or message.  Example: 

“In Memory of a Loved One” or 

“Sponsored by the Happy 

Family”. 

Planters are $150 for the first year.  

This includes the cost for the sign.  

Each subsequent year they are 

$100 per year and are invoiced 

each spring. 

If you are interested in 

participating in this program, 

please contact the Town Office 

(306-482-3300).  All donations 

made to the beautification program 

will receive an income tax 

deductible receipt. 

LAGOON PROGRESS 

UPDATE 

The spring construction season is 

upon us and with that construction 

at our lagoon will resume after a 

short winter shut-down. 

Crews will be finishing up 

screening sand for the project.  

Once the 

weather 

warms 

they will 

then begin 

laying the 

liner for the interior of the cells. 

Currently we are in the process of 

finalizing plans for the two lift 

stations.  This includes work to 

the existing station located on 4
th
 

Street East and plans for the new  

 

 

 

 

lift station that will be located just 

east of Anniversary Bay. 

To date project costs incurred are 

$3,100,042.33.  Of 

this we have 

received 2/3 funding 

from the Province of 

Saskatchewan and 

Federal 

Government.  The Town’s portion 

being $1,033.347.44.  The project 

to date has remained on budget 

and we are confident it will 

continue this way. 

OUTDOOR FIREPITS 

Campfire season is just around the 

corner and with that we would 

like to remind residents of a few 

things. 

All fire pits are to be covered with 

a metal screen, located on private 

property at least 10 feet from any 

property line, building or other 

combustible structure.  They must 

also be separated from grass or 

any other vegetation by a distance 

of at least 16 inches.   

For a full listing of fire pit 

requirements, please view Bylaw 

#449-13 found under Bylaws at 

www.carnduff.ca   
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Don’t forget the Ball 

Diamond Schedule can be 

found on our website    

             www.carnduff.ca       

                      Simply click  

                  on                  

                Resources /Rec             

                 Schedules.  

 

http://www.carnduff.ca/


CARNDUFF SWIMMING POOL REGISTRATION 2018 

This summer we are offering 3 sessions:          Swimming Lesson Rates 

Session 1 – June 11th to 22nd (2 Weeks)   Pre School………………………………………………….$50.00 

Session 2 – July 2nd to 6th (1 Week)    Level 1 & 2………………………………………………...$50.00 

Session 3 – July 16th to 20th (1 Week)    Level 3 to 6…………………………………………….…$55.00 

        Level 7 to 10……………………………………………..$60.00 

This form along with payment must be dropped off at the Town Office (1312 Railway Avenue) or the Rec Office (301 4th 

Street East).  May be faxed to 306.482.3422 but spots will NOT be held without payment. Registration deadline: May 11th  

Child’s Name & Age: _______________________________________________________ 

Parent Name(s):__________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number (Cell or Home): _______________________________________________ 

Email Address: __________________________________________________________ 

Last Swimming Level Passed: ________________________________________________ 

Level Signing Up For: ______________________________________________________ 
 

My 1st Choice is Session _______ 

My 2nd Choice is Session_______ 

Session ______will NOT work 

REC HAPPENNINGS 

Spring is in the air...well sort of! 

Now that the snow has melted, I 

mean melting a new ball season is 

just over the horizon. We will be 

hosting some great coaching 

courses April 15 as well as an 

umpire clinic on April 22. If 

anyone is interested in these you 

can contact Shane Marsh 

at smarsh@carnduff.ca. The craft 

show is also coming up April 28 at 

the Centennial Arena. We are still 

a few months away from pool 

season but registration is now 

open. Lesson registration will be 

done the same way as last year.  

Please fill out the form below and 

drop it off at the Town Office or 

Rec Office by May 11
th
.   Grant 

deadline is April 30
th
; 

contact smarsh@carnduff.ca to 

receive an application. 

*Notification for lesson times will start beginning of June 

*The pool staff will do their best to give you the session you 

request 

* Cheques made payable to: Town of Carnduff 

* Receipts can be picked up at the first day of lessons 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

The Town of Carnduff is seeking candidates to fill two seasonal positions.  

Successful applicants for both positions must possess the following: 

 Valid driver’s license equivalent to Saskatchewan Class 5 

 Ability to work in a team environment 

 Be self-motivated, punctual and energetic 

Seasonal Public Works Labourer  Part-time Seasonal Beautification 

- 40 hours per week    - 20 hours per week  

- May to August     - Mid May to August 

- Duties Include: mowing, beautification,  - Duties Include: daily flower 

And general public works tasks   pruning  and watering,  

maintenance of flower areas 

including weeds and garbage, 

other general beautification duties 

      - weekend work will be required 

Interested persons are asked to submit an application to the Town of Carnduff 

Office.  Applications must include a covering letter stating the position that is 

being applied for, resume and three references. 

Application Deadline for both positions is Noon, Wednesday, April 25
th

  

Applications can be sent to: info@carnduff.ca or by mail to Box 100, Carnduff, SK  
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